
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This half term, we began our new science unit on 

electricity. Recently, we have been testing different materials around 

the classroom to see if they are conductors or insulators.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

               in Year 4 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Lucas    Vanessa  

Lilia              Heidi  

Himasha       Joseph  

Katie         Angelos  

This half term, we have been 

creating our own persuasive 

leaflets. We have learnt to use 

a variety of writing tools such 

as rhetorical questions, 

superlatives and imperative 

verbs to grab the reader’s 

attention.  

We particularly enjoyed 

creating our own incentives 

such as 99% off entry and free 

jumpers to convince readers to 

visit their location. 

We have had leaflets written 

for a range of locations ranging 

from Alton Towers to our very 

own school.  

In PSHE, we have been working 

on our team work skills such as 

active listening and taking turns. 

We have thought a lot about 

how we can be the best team 

player and support others in our 

group as well as consider what 

can make working with other 

people tricky some times. 

   

 

Continuing with multiplication and 

division, children have been working on 

using bigger numbers in their sums such as 

dividing a 3 digit number by a 1 digit 

number. We have used our knowledge of 

the times tables to help us with this. 

Sidney Sussex have also taken part in a 

mock multiplication times table check 

(MTC) in preparation for the real MTC in 

the summer. The results have shown a 

fantastic improvement in times table 

knowledge within the class. Remember to 

keep practising at home!    

                    


